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Announcing Scott School’s New Interim 
Principal Gina Roletto
July 2017

Dear Scott Community, 

I am pleased to announce that Gina Roletto, who has served as 
assistant principal of Cesar Chavez K8 since 2013, will be the 
interim principal of Scott K-8 for the 2017-18 school year. Gina has 
been with PPS since 2011, first having served as assistant principal 
of Vernon K-8.

Gina brings a variety of experience to the Scott community. She 
had a long and successful career in the Hillsboro School District.  
Beginning in 1998, she taught elementary and middle school grades 
and worked as an ESL specialist who strengthened communication 
between school and families. In 2007, she took on a leadership 
role as an instructional coach at several schools to implement 
the district’s literacy vision.  For two summers, Gina also served 
as Migrant Summer School Coordinator K-12.  She then served as 
Dean of Students and IB Coordinator at South Meadows Middle 
School with a focus on creating an academic culture in a brand 
new school.

Gina earned her Bachelor’s in Botany and Master’s of Teaching degrees from the University of 
Washington. She also has an ESOL endorsement and administrative license from Lewis and Clark 
College. Gina served on the PAT/PPS Workload Committee, continues to serve on the board for 
Oregon Association of Latino Administrators, and recently was invited to serve on the District-
wide Boundary Review Advisory Committee. 

Gina says that as a bilingual and bicultural education leader, she intends to support the Scott staff 
and community in their continued work to provide access to rigorous instruction and resources 
for students. She wants to bring her leadership style of reflection and empowering staff and 
students to Scott as they continue to build on strengths that will lead to increased achievement. 
Gina is eager to learn the story of the Scott community, and looks forward to partnering with the 
community to do what is best for students. 

Gina feels that to continue with her own learning, being open to different perspectives is always 
important. She enjoys spending time with her family, and attending sports events and concerts.

Please join me in congratulating Gina Roletto on being named interim principal of Scott School.

Yousef Awwad 
Interim Superintendent

Gina Roletto


